
To The Occupier 
 
Date: 22/3/2019 
Our ref: D.50018396 
 
We’re improving your power supply 
 
Hello. We’re Electricity North West and we operate your local electricity network. 
 
Most of the North West electricity network was installed in the 1950s and 60s, and it’s getting to the 
stage where sections need replacing or upgrading.  
 
Some customers in the Rawtenstall area have experienced power cuts over the last two years, 
caused by ageing cables, this has triggered the need for this essential work  
 
We’re investing more than £1m in your area to make sure that the network continues to provide you 
with the power you need for years to come. 
 
There are nine High Voltage underground cables feeding the local network along Bacup Road that 
will be replaced with new updated cables.  
 
How this will affect you 
 
• The project will commence on 8 April and is due to complete in October 2019. 
 
• Bacup Road, from the Fire Station roundabout at the junction of St Mary’s Way, to Bocholt Way, 

will be operated as a one-way system eastbound from 8 April for approximately 8 weeks with a 
diversionary route along Bocholt Way. 

 
• There will be temporary traffic signals on Bacup Road to Hareholme Lane from mid-May. 
 
• We will maintain access and parking as much as possible however as we progress with the works 

this may affect you, when this is the case we will notify you with a bespoke letter detailing the 
dates, times and details of obstruction.  

 
• To keep up to date with the progress of the works you can visit our bespoke web page that will 

be kept up to date www.enwl.co.uk/rawtenstall. 
 
Any questions? 
 
Call: 0800 195 4141 
Email: enquiries@enwl.co.uk 
Tweet: @ElectricityNW  

Please do get in touch if you have any queries. 

Ben Fiddler 

Project Manager 
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